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TEACHER RECOMMENDATION 

Dear Administrators and Teachers, 

We appreciate your willingness to complete the attached teacher recommendation - a key component 

in the admissions process. Your perspective provides a fuller picture of the applicant and is considered 

with the understanding that young children are constantly changing and developing. 

This form is CONFIDENTIAL and should be returned in a sealed envelope directly to: 

Lauren E. Janes

Director of Community Engagement 

St. Peter School 

422 3 rd Street SE 

Washington, DC 20003 

Thank you for your time, commitment and valuable insight acquired through direct experience with this 

student. If you have any questions about our application process, please feel free to contact our school 

office at 202-544-1618. 

Sincerely, 

Karen Clay 

Principal 

422 Third Streci, SE • \Vashinglon. DC 20003 1;1,ww.stpeterschooldc.org P: 202.544.1618 • F: 202.547.5101 








